
 

 

 

1st March 2024 
SNP/hsa 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you are aware, I wrote to you on 13th February to inform you of the Extended Project 
Qualification. I asked you to provide consent for your daughter/son’s decision regarding whether 
they would like to complete this additional qualification.  
 
Unfortunately, due to a fault with the form, the responses were returned anonymously.  
I would be grateful if you could complete the following form by Tuesday 5th March – it will only take 
a couple of minutes.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ch8ZOGkbAECpwraPTJTyDX5-w5-
ix5RElXt001LUPv9UREFBQTlKQTc4MTBaUFZLT1hJRktZQTNJUC4u  
 
Thank you for your help with this matter.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Sarah Perkins,  
EPQ Coordinator   
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